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I am supporting stick to the plan- Michelle Packard-  Burlington Ont.
5 years or so ago we had a meeting about this development, they were talking about  12 storey condos and now it
has changed to 25 storeys. What is going on ? We do not need 25 storey buildings on Brant Street we have enough
monstrosities being built along the railway corridor don’t bring it down our Main Street.
What of all the extra people and traffic that this will bring to our community? At the best of times I have problems
making a left hand turn from Brant to Ghent with the amount of traffic now!!!
The people who have lived here in Burlington  for years and have made it what it is ,are now being driven away by
big development
Michelle Packard
Sent from my iPad
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